
 

          
 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Contact me: 

 

Dear Year 7 Students, 

I feel privileged to be part of the start of your journey through your years at Corby Business 

Academy, in my role as transition lead for the unit.   

I started teaching at Corby Business Academy in September 2008, the year the academy 

opened. I have been Assistant Unit Manager for the last 10 years. I have seen many young 

people like you transition through the academy and leave with increased confidence, 

independence and resilience to equip them for their next steps. I am excited to see what you 

can achieve!  

 

Likes:  Baking/Eating out with 
friends/Flowers 
 

Dislikes:  Chewing gum/People that 
tell lies 

Pets:  None at the moment, but I 
would love a dog 
 

Hobby:  
 

Reading/Spending time with 
my 12-year-old son 

Favourite Food:  
 

Curry/Pasta 

My favourite subject 
at school:  

English Literature 

Fun fact:  
 

I am petrified of flying! 

 

1. Always try your best! 

2. Be ready to challenge yourself! 

3. Remember our academy motto……… Commit, Believe, Achieve  

Where to find me: 

 

In the Unit Provision Office 

Or CL6 - Lower Floor COMMs Faculty 

 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

caren.brown@corbybusinessacademy.org 

 

 

 

Mrs Brown – Assistant Unit Manager 
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